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The Accreditation & Institutional Quality (AIQ) committee continues to meet every other 

Tuesday from 3:30 to 5:00 p.m. in Levinson 40.  

 

Liz Rozell and Jason Stratton continue to oversee the development of the Institutional Self-

Evaluation Report (ISER). Liz, Jason, and the chairs of AIQ are meeting with the standard leads 

to provide support for draft development. The Standard III focus group is being planned for 

November.  

 

We closed the accreditation survey to evaluate district services. The survey results are being 

analyzed by a team of data coaches. These results will be reported to college council at a later 

date.  

 

Krista Moreland volunteered to replaced Andrea Thorson as faculty lead for Standard IV.B. 

 

On October 10th, the members of the AIQ committee voted to not require the reporting out of 

Strategic Directions for fall, 2017. Instead, AIQ encourages those responsible for Strategic 

Direction reports to focus upon the preparation of their reports for Spring, 2018, which is the 

close of the current three year cycle. We hope this decision lightens the load of those responsible 

for the preparation for the Strategic Directions reports. For those who have already completed 

the fall update, we recommend report preparers use that information to create the final document 

for Spring, 2018. 

The Strategic Directions taskforce continues to plan the development of the next Strategic 

Directions cycle. They will visit committees and department meetings to solicit feedback on 

potential initiatives. 


